
CHAIRMAN’S MESSAGE

Dear Member,

We have been notified that a Staff member (who is double 
vaccinated) has tested initially positive for COVID-19.  The Staff 
member last worked at the Club on Sunday 13th February 2022 in 
the Coffee Shop and before that worked on Thursday 10th 
February 2022 again in the Coffee Shop.

Therefore, in line with Club protocol, and with advice from the 
Centre for Health Protection, we have taken the decision to close 
the Club for deep cleaning from midday today Tuesday 15th 
February 2022 reopening on Thursday 17th February 2022 at 
midday.  

Michael J Wood
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club

COVID-19 Preventative Measures
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